Alyssa Terry's Market Ho
"Penny" #62

Hello Kristen Wakeley!

My names Alyssa Terry from the Apopka High School FFA Chapter where I
currently serve as President. I am writing this to thank you for purchasing
my first market hog! This year was an eye-opening experience that will
forever change my life. With the money raised from my hog, it will go
towards my next market project my 2020 Central Florida Fair Steer "Cash™! I
was honestly so very thankful when I heard “Publix at $2.75 a pound”. Being
an employee at Publix, it was very personal & appreciative of my Publix
family! Being an owner of Publix, its great to see our company buying and
supporting our local 4-H and FFA members and their market projects! The
next day when I went to work, I told my manager and all of my co-workers
about Publix buying my pig. I think it'd be extremely amazing if my pig
ended up at my Publix store #0501 . I can never thank you enough for
purchasing my pig!

Thank you!
Alyssa Terry
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